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YQR Welcomes Flair Airlines to Regina 
 
Today James Bogusz, President and CEO of the Regina Airport Authority 

announced that Flair Airlines has expanded their current route schedule to 
include service to Regina International Airport (YQR).  
 
The new route will run every Monday and Friday. The morning flight will originate 
in Vancouver, land in Regina and then fly to Toronto. The return flight will depart 

from Toronto, land in Regina and then head back to Vancouver.  
 
The first Flair flight to YQR is tentatively scheduled for August 24.  
 
In addition to Regina, Flair Airlines will also be adding new service to Prince 

George, Fort McMurray, Saskatoon and Victoria, in addition to existing service to 
Vancouver, Kelowna, Calgary, Edmonton, Winnipeg and Toronto. 
 
“We are pleased to have Flair Airlines, a low-cost carrier, service Southern 
Saskatchewan,” said Bogusz, “Flair offers a low-cost operating model into two of 
our most popular locations.”  

  
“We continuously receive requests from our passengers to service these 
communities,” says Jim Scott, CEO. “Many of these areas are experiencing 
reduced accessibility and we know that Canadians need affordable air fares 
now more than ever. We are committed to supporting these communities across 

the country as they safely reopen to travel.” 
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For more information or to arrange a media interview please contact:  
Tony Playter, ABC  
Corporate Communications - Regina Airport Authority   
306.570.6913  
 
James Bogusz 

President and CEO - Regina Airport Authority   
306.529.9210  

 


